From: Christine Rogan 
Sent: 9 September 2011 2:53 p.m.
To: fannz
Subject: FASDAY 2011

Kia ora FANNZ

Among the  excitement building towards the Rugby World Cup launch tonight, FANNZ has already celebrated the launch of an ‘Online Guide to Responsible Decisions about Drinking during Pregnancy’  developed for Alcohol Healthwatch by Psychologist Dr Frances Steinberg.  Click and explore! 

· Also this morning, people gathered in several local ‘FANNZONES’ to Flashmob a Pregnant Pause (Kerikeri’s Pregnant Pause last year). 

· FASD prevention messages will broadcast across Northland radio stations for 4 days. 

· Presentations on FASD were delivered; displays and handouts appeared in public places and organisations and people from families shared what they know with others. 

· The media appears too preoccupied to report anything from FASDAY, but - some might say, disgracefully - the NZ Herald today found space to report that drinking alcohol is good for women, based on questionable research! They did include a countering view but still….?! 

· However a key take home message shared at the Auckland FASDAY event was to brush aside negativities and focus on POTENTIAL!  Potential for things to change for the better (because they do and have already); potential to prevent more babies being born affected by alcohol; potential to see only the good in a person born affected by FASD; potential for them to shine when we provide them with as much love, respect and support they so deserve and desperately need to succeed in life. Don’t we all need that!! 

For your efforts great and small, your inspiration and support to make a positive difference, Thank You!  As other news comes to hand I will pass it on. 

Until next time, Happy FASDAY and enjoy the fun and excitement of the Rugby World Cup! 
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